June 3, 1971

A meeting of the Planning Board was held on the above
date in the Selectmen’s office with the following present: -
Byvon Buttevfield, Chaivman, Havold Grant and Mildred
Dudley.

It was suggested that we plan for a special town meetingiin
September to present an ovdinance for mobile homes.

It was also suggested that we sgpervate this into two ovdinances -
one for mobile home park and one for individual mobile homes
and trailers.
Next meeting will be June 17, 1971,
Meeting adjourned at 8415 P, M.
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